
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the 
Governing Board of National School District scheduled for 
August 22, 2018 has been cancelled due to a lack of timely 
notice on the District’s website as a result of a technical error.  
Time sensitive items will be heard at a separately and properly 
noticed special meeting on the same date. 

 
 


